
 

 

Memo 
To: Hazel Haynes, Clerk to the Board of County Commissioners 

From: Sherry Lavender, Revenue Director 

Date: February 26, 2019 

Re: Appointments to the Board of Equalization and Review 

Pursuant to the attached resolution that was adopted by the Rutherford County Board of County 
Commissioners in December 2017, the current Board of County Commissioners is authorized to 
appoint a special Board of Equalization and Review to carry out duties as imposed under North 
Carolina General Statute 105-322. 

Therefore, the Rutherford County Revenue Department respectively requests the appointment of the 
members for the 2019 Board of Equalization and Review during the March 4, 2019 meeting of the 
County Commissioners.    

Thank you for your consideration. 

 
Sherry Lavender 
Revenue Director 
 


